KEOTA PTO

The Keota Elementary PTO is looking
for new members with fresh ideas
to join their team! Keota PTO
generously supports our elementary

students and staff throughout each
school year. If interested In joining
organization, contact Amanda
Anderson via email at:
amanda.anderson@keota.kl2.ia.us.

SKFOOTBALL SHOUTOUT

Keota Elementary would like to send
a shoutout to Coach Weeks & the
SK football players for greeting our
students with a welcome tunnel on
Friday morning! Best of luck against
Mediapolis tonight!

IMPORTANT DATES
[ 9.4.23 - No School (Labor Day)

[V 9.5.23 - Fifth Grade Band Night
@ 5 PM

[ 9.6.23 - 1 PM Early Dismissall
[V 9.26.23 - School Picture Day

THANKYOU

Keota Elementary would like to
thank Hills Bank & Vittetoe, Inc. for
their generous donations to the
Keota Elementary Playground
Project this week! We greatly
appreciate your contribution!




